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ROAD SURFACE MILLING AND PAVING 
OSTERVILLE-W. BARNSTABLE ROAD 

 
 
The Department of Public Works will be performing roadway improvements on Osterville - 
West Barnstable Road in Marstons Mills between Rt. 28 and Flint Street beginning on Monday, 
September 18, 2017. Improvements include milling of the existing roadway surface and 
installation of new asphalt pavement. Work is expected to be completed by Friday, September 
22, 2017, weather permitting.   
 
Vehicle access during construction operations will be restricted to one lane.  Motorists are 
advised to seek alternate routes to avoid the construction work.  
 
Operations will start promptly at 9 AM and run until 3 PM, after which time traffic will be 
opened back onto both lanes of the roadway.  
 
As always, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling through the road 
construction areas and follow posted safety signs. 
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